
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, October 22, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Meatless Monday 
 Pizza Dippers  
 Bagel Dog  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:     
 

1. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be today for 7th grade starting at 3:20 and ending by 
5:30.  Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 3:20 and 
ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  

 

2. There will be an Early Act meeting on Tuesday, October 23rd before school at 7:45 in 
room 109. We will be discussing our upcoming Change War Project. Please see Mrs. 
Rupert if you have any questions.  

 
3. Yearbook will meet after school today in Mrs. McGovern’s room to look at layout 

designs. We will also talk about deadlines and meetings coming up.  
 

4. The Halloween dance will be on Friday October 26th from 7PM to 9PM and it’s for Gurrie 
students only.  You will be able to purchase your tickets on Wednesday October 23rd 
through Friday October 26th during lunch only in the cafeteria. Your advisor should have 
given you the permission for needed to purchase your ticket.  If you have questions 
please check with your advisors.  
 

5. "Dare to Dream will meet with Ms. Ramirez on Tuesday, October 23 right after school in 
room 102A.  See you there!!!" 
 

 
 

 

 

 


